To: Planning & Development
Subject: public input cup# 2621

From: Carol <davecarol.lynch@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, June 18, 2024 3:54 PM

To: Planning & Development <plandev@danecounty.gov>
Subject: input cup #2621

Being across from and in direct of view of the proposed concrete batch plant | ask the committee to have the town
review the increased hours of operations for this CUP. The noise (although to be no more than current operations) has
an impact to the residences in the area. All operations should not be approved into the nighttime hours except for
WiDOT requirements.

Thank you

David Lynch



